
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 16th March –  Friday 20th March 
 

We have been: 

• Creating gifts for the special women in our families for 
Mother’s Day 

In Phonics we have been: 

• Learning the new digraphs ‘or’ and ‘ow’ (a digraph is 2 
letters that make 1 sound) 

• Learning the new tricky word ‘a’. As a phoneme this 
makes the short sound ‘a’, but as a word in a sentence 

e.g. ‘I bought a hat’ it is pronounced as it’s letter name 

‘a’ (ai/ae/ay) which is why it’s a tricky word! 

In Maths we have been:  

• Ordering different items by their length. We have been 

using measuring tape, rulers and metre sticks to measure 

different lengths and have also been measuring 

ourselves! We have also talked about how we can use 

different things to measure too, for example our hands 

and our feet. See what you can measure with your hands 

at home! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding 

during this unsettling time. Thank you also for respecting 

our guidelines on reducing numbers of parents/carers 

coming into the school building. Please be assured that we 

are continuing to follow Government and NHS guidelines. 

 

 


